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Starting Reception September 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,                                   

In September we look forward to welcoming you and your child(ren) to Treverbyn 

Academy.  The transition from nursery or pre-school settings to Reception is an exciting 

adventure in your child’s education journey and one we plan to make as seamless as 

possible.    

Over the next few weeks, you will receive regular communication from the school, the 

teachers and staff who work with the Reception Class.  A variety of videos, activities 

and ebooks will be made available for you to share with your child. This information 

will also be shared on the school website. 

 

1) Ready Poster (attached) - Please support your child by practising the suggestions 

regularly with all members of your immediate family. We know that all children are 

unique. By achieving many of the described READY skills your child will be best 

placed to succeed in the Early Years curriculum. 

2) Welcome Booklet - The welcome booklet ebook will be the first ‘go to’ document 

which will provide a comprehensive overview of ‘life in Reception’. This will be sent 

by email at the end of June and a copy will be on the school website. 

3) Staff Welcome and Story Videos – There will be a number of welcome and story 

videos from Reception class staff members, the first of which will be on our website 

at the end of June. A link will be sent via email every time there is a new video 

available. 

4) Starting School Dates and Times – At the beginning of July, we will send a letter via 

email detailing your child(ren)’s starting dates and times. They will be in school part 

time for the first two weeks of term to allow them time to settle. 

 

We would also like to arrange a phone call to talk to you directly about your child and 

their needs.  Unfortunately, we are unable to do this face to face at present. Please 

expect a phone call from Mrs. Kearton, who will be your child’s Reception teacher. 
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We are hopeful that restrictions will continue to ease, possibly allowing visits to school 

before the summer holidays. We will update you with any changes in our transition 

arrangements following government guidelines. If you have any further questions, 

please email hello@treverbyn.org.uk.  

Best wishes, 

Mrs. K. Cameron 

EYFS Lead, Treverbyn Academy 

 

mailto:hello@treverbyn.org.uk
http://www.treverbn.org.uk/
mailto:hello@treverbyn.org.uk

